Alison Dangerfield

From: Alison Dangerfield

Sent: Monday, 14 December 2020 11:24 am
To: Stephanie Pietromonaco

Subject: RE: St Gerard'’s

Stephanie

I am sorry to hear this. There is obviously some way to go in working out how to move ahead. | will keep St Gerards
in mind.

| would be interested to know if you have received any feedback as to the reasons for not funding any work about
strengthening. Th e matter will come to a crunchpoint some time in the future.

-y

Alison

From: Stephanie Pietromonaco [mailto-] :

Sent: Friday, 11 December 2020 1:58 pm
To: Alison Dangerfield
Subject: RE: St Gerard’s

Kia ora Alison,

| wanted to follow up and let you know that after discussions with yourself, Wellington City Council, and Lotteries,
we were unable to secure feasibility study funding for St Gerard’s Church and Monastery. | have provided my
findings to Silvana Abela, the head of ICPE Mission New Zealand and passed along your contact information. | really
appreciate your help and feel confident that the gorgeous heritage buildings will be preserved, but it doesn’t look
like community fundraising will accomplish the strengthening works. '

| hope you have a wonderful holiday season!

Nga mihi mahana,

Stephanie :

Stephanie Pietromonaco | CONSULTANT | AskRIGHT
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